
Petition Against Construction of a Data Center Adjacent To East Stratford Residential 

Community Association, Oaklawn - Land Bay A 

 

As an owner of East Stratford Residential Community, if you oppose the construction of a data 

center adjacent to our community at Oaklawn Land Bay A (undeveloped parcel located at the 

intersection of Hope Parkway and Miller Drive), we kindly ask you to sign this petition and 

email it to Ms. Shannon Cook, our Community Manager with Sequoia Management Company at 

shannon@sequoiamgmt.com  NO LATER THAN June 25, 2024. Your support is crucial in 

safeguarding the future of our community. 

 

Homeowner Name:__________________________________________________ 

Homeowner Address: ________________________________________________ 

Signature: _________________________________________________________ 

Date: _____________________________________________________________ 
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